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Raszka Shelley

From: Barking Moon Farm <barkingmoonfarm@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 11, 2013 11:55 AM
To: Rancier Racquel
Subject: Sb 633

Greetings, my name is Josh cohen, I own and operate barking moon farm in Jackson County Oregon. I produce 
certified organic vegetable seed both for resale and for on farm use. I am also a member of the Oregon Farm 
Bureau, not by choice, but because I maintain insurance through country insurance... however, I will be 
changing that as of this week. I am writing as I am opposed to Senate bill 633. I believe that Senate bill 633 will 
jeopardize the well being of Agriculture both conventional and organic in the state of Oregon. Thank you for 
taking the time to read this. 

Sincerely,  

Josh Cohen 


